
From: Sheri Moss   

Sent: June 14, 2021 11:33 AM 

To: clerk@hamilton.ca 

Subject: File: ZAR-20-036 

Hello, 

My name is Sheri Moss and I am the owner of ## Wellington street south. I received a notice of public 

meeting of the planning committee for the zoning bylaw amendment for 321 Hatt Street, dundas. As 

previously discussed with the city my only concern is for the very old trees one on my property (approx. 

210 year old black walnut tree) and the 135 year old black walnut on 321 Hatt Street. It is my 

understanding that steps have and will be taken to protect my tree from damage including having an 

arborist on site during excavation. My secondary concern is cutting down a 135 year old tree on Mr. 

Bamford’s  property. Is this tree not protected? 

I want to make it clear that I fully support Mr. Bamford building a semi detached dwelling on his 

property, I would just like to protect these old and beautiful trees the best we can.  

Thank you, 

Sheri Moss 
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